
 
 

Dear Parents   

My name is Mrs. Daniels and I am so excited to have your child in my 

classroom this year. I look forward to getting to know each student and 

their family. I am sure you are ready for our new school year and so am 

I. Each school year parents have several different ways of contacting me 

through my email, text message, cell phone, and my landline. Each 

parent will receive this information during open house. I am looking 

forward to a wonderful year! 
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